
Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Event
You are invited to join us!

February 18, 2025
6:00 p.m.

Barrington White House
145 West Main Street
Downtown Barrington

Wh o’s  Wh o i n He a lt h & We l l n e s s

Akhil Chawla, MD, FACS, is a renowned Surgical Oncologist 
at Northwestern Medicine.

Have you or a loved one been affected  
by pancreatic cancer? 

Are you concerned and wanting to learn more about the third 
most deadly cancer in the United States? If so, please join us on 
February 18 for an important discussion with a leading expert, 
Akhil Chawla, MD, FACS.

Early detection is crucial in combating pancreatic cancer. This 
devastating disease is predicted to be the second leading 
cause of cancer related deaths in the United States by 2030. 
This discussion is ideal for anyone seeking to understand 
how early detection can save lives—whether for themselves, 
their loved ones, or friends. Join us for an engaging session 
with Akhil Chawla, MD, FACS, a renowned Surgical Oncologist 
at Northwestern Medicine. Dr. Chawla will share essential 
early detection strategies and explore the latest treatment 
advancements, empowering you with knowledge to take 
proactive steps in health management.

There is hope through education and awareness. Take control of 
your health and discover how we can fight one of the deadliest 
cancers together.

Taking on Pancreatic Cancer

Amanda Vondrak (on left) and Deanna Stern both lost their 
mothers to pancreatic cancer. They have joined forces to 
form a new pancreatic cancer early detection advocacy 
organization for Barrington and the Northwest Suburbs. It is 
their mission to help educate others through their upcoming 
event and the sponsorship of this ad. 

To RSVP to the event or if you have inquiries, 
email pancanearlydetection@gmail.com, 

text or call 847-347-4119 


